
Congratulations to our Junior Nationals divers: 

Makayla, Maggie, Sadie, Morgan and Veronica 

 

In July, Head Coach Kostya Karibyan took five of our High Performance divers to the 2014 Speedo Junior 

Development Nationals in Montreal, Quebec. To qualify for the Junior Nationals, a diver must receive a national 

qualifying score at two nationally sanctioned meets.  This is the 6th straight year that the Dolphins have had 

representation at Nationals! 

Competition was tough, but our divers dove hard! 

In Group C (ages 12-13), Makayla finished 21st on 1 m and 19th on 3 m.  Maggie dove in the 1 m event and 

finished in 24th place.  Former North Shore Dolphins diver Alison Komlos did very well, coming in 5th on the 1M and 

11th on the 3M, congratulations to her also! 

In Group D (ages 11 and under), Sadie was 7th place on 1 m and 10th on 3 m.  Her standings earned her special 

recognition in the top 10 for her age group!  Morgan placed 14th on 1 m and 17th on 3 m, and Veronica was 20th on 

1 m and 19th on 3 m. 

Well done to all divers – we are proud of your accomplishments!  Special mention goes out to coach Kostya for all 

his hard work training the divers throughout the year! 

 
Maggie and Makayla in Group C, Ages 12/13 
At Summer Provincials 2014 

 
Morgan, Sadie and Veronica in Group D, Ages 10/11 
At Junior Nationals with Sadie’s Top 10 award. 

 

      

 


